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Comments: I have lived in Arizona less than a year. I recently visited the Sitgreaves National Forest and thought

it was some of the prettiest scenery I have ever witnessed (I travel a lot). I admittedly don't know much about

horses, but if they're fenced in they certainly aren't wild anymore. I also worry about genetic diversity being

limited if the herds are culled to low numbers. In addition, the state of Arizona is really missing an opportunity to

make a lot of tourist dollars. I didn't know there were wild horses here until I moved here. I've lived in Michigan,

Tennessee, and Maine and have never seen or read an ad about all that Arizona has to offer. It's time to

advertise Arizona's amazing biodiversity and the wild horses would certainly bring in visitors. 


